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FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 9, 2013

TO: Honorable Juan Hinojosa, Chair, Senate Committee on Intergovernmental Relations
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2509 by Anchia (Relating to the business leave time account for a police officer

employee organization in certain municipalities.), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 142.013 of the Local Government Code to specify provisions
related to the business leave time account for a police officer employee organization. Under
current statute, the provisions would apply only to police officers employed by a municipality
with a population of one million or more that has not adopted Chapter 174 and to which Section
143.1261 does not apply.
 
The bill would repeal Section 142.013 (i) of the Local Government Code.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KKR, TP
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